From: Steven E Lindsey <steve.lindsey@lia-ks.com> 
Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 6:24 PM
To: Steve Lindsey <Steve.Lindsey@lia-ks.com>
Subject: BOD Meeting at Big Hill Lake

Notes from your President: Carol Retzer.  Marsha Hayes was on site and Susan Searles was also there but had to leave

Subject: BCHAK BOD Meeting
From: Diana Skinner <dgskinner85@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, November 16, 2015 8:52 am
To: info@yourequineadventure.com

BCHAK BOD Meeting

The BCHAK Board of Directors meeting was held on Saturday, November 14, 2015 at 2:30 p.m. at Big Hill Lake. Present were Carol Retzer, Steve and Priscilla Lindsey, Debbie Payne, Diana Skinner and Sherry Jerome.

Dates were discussed for quarterly work dates on trails. First quarter work date for 2016 will be on Feb. 6-7 at Clinton Lake to work on the far west end of the trails (352 N 750 Road, Overbrook, KS) This will be done on foot and atv's. Contact Diana Skinner for more details. Camping will be available at Gaines' Walnut Grove (933 E 350 Road, Overbrook, KS).

Carol will organize a pruning demonstration along with watching a video on trail design and maintenance on Saturday, March 26 in Osage City along with some hands on work on the Flint Hills Nature Trail. 

The 2016 BCHAK will be March 19-20 in the Salina area. Steve will make arrangements for meeting place and motel rooms. 

Steve talked about how the BCHAK regions should start having regional meetings. This is how he envisioned it when the group started but we just haven't done it. It would also help to boost our membership. So, regional reps need to get going on this.

There was much discussion on new trails, work that needed to be done and planning events. Joyce Adams and Debbie will try and plan an event at the Cimarron Grasslands. Steve may need volunteers to help BCHAK at the Nebraska Trail Horse Expo in Lincoln on March 11-12, 2016. Reminder that the Kansas Horse Expo is at the Topeka Expo center the last weekend in February.

BOD quarterly meetings were discussed and Carol will research teleconferencing so some of these meetings could be done over the phone. It was discussed that a set time, like the second Tuesday of the month at 7:00 p.m., could be established for the teleconference meetings.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:00 p.m.

